


SURVEY UPDATE/RETREAT 

A condensed report was provided to the Committee regarding the recent Board survey results, noting all 
results are available and can be forwarded to each member should they like to review them in detail.  
The majority of Board members would like to have a retreat this summer or early fall if permitted by 
current safety guidelines.  An Ad-Hoc Committee will be formed to develop an agenda and goals for the
retreat.  Volunteers for this Committee were Dr. Alan Wagner, Sarah Bishop and Dr. Marcus Martin.

BOARD TERM EXPIRATIONS 

In the review of Board Term Expirations we expect to encounter a turnover of several senior leaders on 
the Board in 2022.    We are aware of the timing, will review the list and make recommendations as 
appropriate.  

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:36AM.   

Tracy Morton 
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